April S5rd. 1939

Dear Mr. O'Connor,

Enclosed find the list of naimes #n your district
which I mentioned over the 'phone to you today. The best
plan, as I said, would bs to get fomr or five people together,
at first couite unofficially, who would be prepared not only
to join but to do some work for the League, and would form
the nueleus of the branch Committee. If you can manage to
summon these to a meeting with me some day after Wednesday
April 12th, We could discuss and arrange for the fmaugural
meeting. Guite a lot of preliminary work has first to be
done, as you can well imagine, to insure that the inaugural
meeting would be fairly well attended.

I leave the matter in your hands until I return
from Ireland.

Yours faithfully,

Organising Secretary of the
Anti-Partition of Ireland League.

PQSO
I am writing lir.Andrews to
tell him that you will probably

. get in touch with him. ‘
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